
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

June 3, 2024

Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

This morning, I sent a communication to alert you all that I am writing to you today to inform you that the
Hudson Junior/Senior High School suffered a power outage, along with several areas in the City of Hudson. The
Hudson City School District has been informed that power has been restored at Hudson Junior/Senior High
School at approximately 11:45 a.m. Montgomery C. Smith Elementary School was not affected by the power
outage.

Thank you very much for your patience, cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,
Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan!


